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 I currently live in Roseburg, Oregon but lived for eight years in Brookings in an oceanfront
home overlooking Zwagg Rock which resembles the Crook Point/Mack Reef area in many
respects.


I cannot find the words to express the sense of wonder I felt when, on various occasions, I
observed oystercatchers doing their thing on the rocky shore. And one day I was shocked
when I went down to the beach and what did I see? Four marine otters that must have been
feeding in the kelp beds! I wish I had my camera because they were gone in a flash. And I
never saw them again. ( I thought that marine otters had been exterminated off the Oregon
coast, but they are not.)


This is my personal experience. But it is a testament to the wonder of these extraordinary
coastal resources that, I believe, should be preserved.


Thank you for the opportunity to comment.


Patricia Sherman
Roseburg, OR
541-530-1206
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